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@bensonschool 

“There are no limits to 
what we can achieve” 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all in to talk to teachers about your 
child's work next week. Everyone has been working exceptionally hard to make 
sure children at Benson make the very best progress they can. 
Please be aware that, as part of our travel plan, school is taking action to en-
sure that cars are parked safely outside school during drop offs and pick ups. It 
is really important that cars do not park on the yellow lines - this is an offence 
and is being enforced by police - fines are £70 and 3 points on your licence. 
Please help school by parking a bit further away and walking. 
Thank you so much to our Benson Parent Group for organising a tea & toast 
morning - it was lovely to see so many parents come along. Next tea & 
toast morning will be at 9am on Tuesday 27th November - please bring a friend 
- toddlers and babies are welcome.    Mrs Dennis 

Christmas Jumper Day 7th December 2018  

Children are allowed to wear a Christmas Jumper on the 7th 

December. 

We ask parents to donate chocolate to go towards the Christ-

mas Fayre, either bars of chocolates, chocolate boxes or 

Christmas selection boxes. Any donation will be welcome. 

Christmas Fayre 13th December 2018 
 
Our School Christmas Fayre will be held 
on Thursday 13th December from 
3.30pm to 5pm. This will be held in the 
main halls. 
All are welcome, doors will be open at 

3.30pm. 
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Children in Need 2018 
 
All the children enjoyed today, dressing up 
‘doing their own thing!’ 
 
Some wore pyjamas, favourite football heroes, 
Princesses and Super Heroes. 
 We have had fun times in classrooms and 
playtimes. 

 
So far we have raised 

£254.67. 
 

Well Done to All. 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary: 
 
Friday 23rd November 2018  Year 6 visit The National Arboretum. 
 
Friday 7th December 2018          Christmas Jumper Day—Donations of Chocolate 
 
Wednesday 12th December 2018      Christmas Lunch £2.30. 
 
Thursday 13th December 2018    Christmas Fayre—Doors open at 3.30pm  -  5pm 
 
Thursday 20th December 2018          Year 1 Nativity play 9.30am—10.30am and  2—3pm 
 
Friday 21st December 2018               School breaks up for the Christmas Break 
 
Monday 7th January 2019   School Inset Day—Closed to Pupils 
 
Tuesday 8th January 2019          School open as normal—8.40am. 

Christmas Lunch 
Details of the lunch 
menu will be sent 
out with children 
next week. 

Child Absence 
 
When reporting an absence, you can 
phone the school office or leave a 
voicemail on the child absence line 
before 9am. 


